
“Play the game you love, and love 

the game you play!” 

 
- H., softball player 

 

 

Thank you … 
 

 

It’s been a great season so far, and with it 

coming to an end there are some people 

that need to be thanked! 

 

The superb coaches. 

The magnificent managers.  

The sensational scorers. 

The very patient parents. 

The splendid spectators. 

 

And last but definitely not least … all of the 

brilliant players, from young to old that 

have helped make St Ives Softball Club 

what it is today.  
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PRESENTATION TIME 

 

JUNIORS 
 

With the season coming to an end, 

it’s time to get together and 

celebrate the fun that was had 

and the improvements that were 

made throughout the season. 

 

 

When:  1st September 2013 

12pm – 2pm 

 

Where:  St Ives Bowling Club 

 

Cost:  $5 per person  

OR  

$20 per family 

 

There will be a BBQ lunch for all to 

enjoy and lots of fun and games to 

play.  
 

 

 

 



UNIFORMS 

 SHIRTS  Senior:  $45.00 

    Junior:  $40.00 

 PANTS  Senior:  $45.00 

     Junior:  $40.00 

 SOCKS    $10.00 

 HATS    $15.00 

 VISORS    $15.00 

 JACKETS    $35.00 

JUMPERS    $30.00 

UNDERSHIRTS   $10.00 

 

   Need Uniforms? 
     Contact Mary: 
higgsie@optusnet.com.au 

 

Uniforms can be purchased 

throughout the season. 

Make sure you get in early for all 

of your winter uniform needs. 

There are St Ives jackets, jumpers 

and undershirts still available, so 

get in quick.  

Remember – Only club jackets 

and jumpers can be worn on the 

diamond.  

Reminder 

If you have any photos, interesting stories, 

match reports or anything else you’d like to 

see in the next edition of the St Ives Softball 

Newsletter, make sure you send them to: 

 

Julz – Julia.landry88@gmail.com 

 

We’d love to hear from you! 

 
UNIFORM REMINDER 
 
No Player is to wear metal 
cleats at any time. These are 
not permitted under our rules 
and cause serious damage to 
our pitching mats and 
grounds. 
 
ALL Morning Grade players 

are to wear shin pads.  It 

is strongly recommended 

that all afternoon grade 

players also wear shin 

pads.   



St Ives Softball Club had 17 girls participating in the Batter-up program 

on a Saturday morning during the 2013 season.  

 

It was great to see all those blue batter-up Tshirts having fun each 

week. These girls joined with other clubs and were able to develop skills 

by playing fun games. This experience will give the girls confidence to 

take the next step and play TeeBall for season 2014. 

 

We would like to thank all the coaches that helped out on Saturday 

mornings. And a huge thank you to Geoff Day who with North Shore got 

the program up and running. 

 

We would like you to encourage your friends, cousins, nieces and school 

mates aged 5-6 to join this program for next season!!
 
 
 

BATTER UP 



 

Wet Weather Info 
To get information on whether your games or training are ON or OFF 

instantly just 

SMS 

NSDSA 

To 

1992+2767 

www.stives.softball.org.au 

!  stivessoftball@msn.com 
 

!  0419 512 711 
 

"  266 Annangrove Road 
Annangrove 
NSW 2156 

CONTACT INFO: 
 


